
 

 
 

 

Welcome to the Limelight Lounge! 
 

We’re committed to the safety and well-being of our guests and employees, while still providing a great 

experience for all.  You’ll see some important changes in our operations to assist with the Idaho Rebound 

Plan. 

 

 To assist with social distancing we ask that you enter through the lobby entrance facing Main St, 

where you will be greeted by a host who will take you to your table.  We ask that you depart from 

the Plaza Deck area on Washington Street.   

 

 For the time being all services will take place at your table and no bar seating and service is 

available until later phases in Idaho’s mandated plan. 

  

 We’ve reduced our seating capacity a bit and distanced our tables 10ft apart. Once at capacity, we 

will have a waitlist for guests to be seated.   

. 

 For the safety and comfort of all of our guests and employees, we asked that kids remain at your 

table. 

 

 All of our staff will be wearing masks and we ask that you to do the same if possible until you get 

seated. 

 

 In the early stages of the state’s plan we are unable to provide seating at the bar and the Kids 

game room will be closed for the time being. 

 

 We will continuously clean and sanitize all areas of the restaurant, and have added hand sanitizing 

stations in our public spaces for your use anytime. 

 

 We ask that social distancing be maintained at all times and above all have a great time! 

 

With your help we can make Limelight a safe place to gather and socialize with your friends and family.  

 

For carry-out orders and more information please call (208) 726-0863 
 

 


